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| am writing to express not only my objection to the changes to the Mental Health Bill for Children but to also express
my absolute outrage at the idea. How can you? These are children and as their parents, the duty and the right to seek
mental health care should fall onto us. You should be ashamed of yourselves to even consider the changes.

Amanda Hickman
Very Concerned Parent





